
OSL C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 

October 19, 1&59 

Mr. Jason Kellahin 
P. 0. Box 1713 
Santa Fe, New Maxico 

Dear Mr. Kellahin: 

On behalf of your clients, Standard Oil Company, and 
Continental Oil Company, we enclose two copies of 
Order R-3 496 in Caso 1764,- Ord?r R-1499 in Cass 1775, 
and Ordor R-1502 in Case 1774 issued by the Oil Conser­
vation Commission on October 19, 1959. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/ir 

Enclosures: (6) 


